Millmann, Anders
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From: David Kloepper <d.a.kloepper@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 12:26 PM
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: Case No. SUP-2017-0009, Special Use Permit for Apartment at 705 Rim Rd.

Further to my email message below:

I have spoken with Steven Booth about his intentions with regard to the Special Use Permit
at 705 Rim Rd. He has allayed my concerns, and I feel comfortable in withdrawing my prior
objections to his project.

David Kloepper

———————— Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Case No. SUP-2017-0009, Special Use Permit for Apartment at 705 Rim Rd.
Date:Mon, 6 Feb 2017 16:11:32 -0700
From:David Kloepper <d.a.kloepper@gmail.com>
To:Planning(@LACNM.US
CC:Susan Henke <suze550(@juno.com>, Thurman Talley <THURMAN-
GAYE@prodigy.net>

S1s:

I will be unable to attend the P&Z meeting on February 22, 2017, but I wish to object to the
proposed Special Use Permit. Rim Road is currently a fine neighborhood of single-family
houses from end-to-end. Any proposal to place even one rental apartment in such a
neighborhood seriously violates the tenor of our long-established neighborhood and places
an unfair financial burden on those of us who have depended on its stability over the years.

There are plenty of other areas of town zoned for apartments. I hope you will defeat this
special use permit at your meeting.

David Kloepper
570 Rim Rd.
Los Alamos, NM

Exhibit 5 Kloepper Comments 1



